
1

Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:13 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK  docket # 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 8:04 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK docket # 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1214565C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Hjalmeby [mailto:peterhjalmeby@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 5:26 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Concern about FP&L's Rate increase request, PSC docket # 160021 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
I’m writing you as a FP&L customer and a florida residence regards to FP&L's  Rate increase request, PSC docket # 
160021 to not approve the requested rate increase, reason being is that FP&L clearly by its own advertisement is 
declaring that it doesn’t need the increase. 
 
If rate increase is considered and approved it should be required that ALL new power plant to be Sun, Wind or Water 
(wave) since this is a free gift from nature and when the infrastructure is paid for there should be a rate decrease. 
 
Thanks for your consideration  
 
Peter Hjalmeby 
6315 45th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32967 
 
STRICTLY PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain confidential and proprietary material for the sole use 
of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender and delete all copies 
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